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Hi Councilmembers,

I live in Richmond Beach and I fully support the acquisition of the vacant beach property between Saltwater Park
and the bulkhead at the Southern end of 27th Ave NW.

Every summer when our grandkids visit we take them during negative tides down to the beach safely through 27th. I
also enjoy walking with friends from the Richmond Beach bridge to Saltwater Park and back again.

Please acquire the beach property for all of us.

Thank you.

Nalini McCormick
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